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Thursday,  

September 24th           

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, September 24th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8 P.M.  

* We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.
* We have the 2008 New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame videos for sale. They are ONLY $10 each PLUS $2.00 postage. Once again, thanks go out to Carl Blessing & Mike Guarino for another outstanding job.
* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2009 Inductees and they are as follows: Dave Anderson, Nino Del Buono, Buster Drayton, Kathy Duva, Benjy Esteves Jr., Wayne Hedgepeth, Junior Jones, Darren Maciunski, Mario Maldonado, Lindsey Tucker and Steve Weisfeld. Posthumously we will be inducting Paulie Walker and Arturo Gatti. 
AND, for the 24th time, the HALL        OF FAME will be honoring our         Amateur & Professional Boxer (Tomasz Adamek) of  the year as well as the Amateur Official and Coach of the year, plus our “2009 Man of the Year,” Tom Space.

* Our next Induction & Award ceremonies will be on Thursday, November 12th at the Venetian in Garfield and tickets are ONLY $80.

I still need a bio and a picture from several honorees. If I don’t receive them in the next 2 weeks, I will have to take your name off the list of honorees.
We also need your help in getting in an AD or 2. Any help would be much appreciated.

Since our last meeting, we have lost 3 more boxing people from our area and a wife of another one. George Branch (1995 Hall of Famer), Tony Thornton (2001 Hall of Famer), Dennis Dueltgen (Operations Manager for Main Events, Boxing Promotions) and Maria Pilar Rosario, the wife of the President of the N.J. Association of USA Boxing, Jose Rosario, all has passed on. Our prayers go out to all their loved ones.
Ring Notes:    

*Ring #25 their monthly meetings on the 1st Saturday of every month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 12 NOON. Contact President, Don McAteer at 973-222-9685 for more information. 

Also, Ring #25 will be having their Annual Awards Dinner on Sunday, October 25th, at LaNeves located at 276 Belmont Ave, Haledon starting at 12 Noon. For more information, please contact Don at 973-222-9685.
Ring # 8, of New York will have their next meeting on Tuesday, September 22nd at O’Neill's Restaurant, located at 6421 53rd Drive, Maspeth, NY 11378, starting at 7:00pm.

Also, Ring 8 will be having their Annual Awards Dinner on Sunday, December 20th at Russo’s on the Bay, located at 62-45 Crossbay Blvd, Howard Beach, NY 11414. Honorees include, Don King, Larry Holmes, Bob Goodman, Bill Gallo, Lou DiBella, Vinnie Maddalone, 

Michael Schwartz, Tony DiPippo, Pete Brodsky. For more information, please contact Matt at 631-948-6028.
http://www.ring8ny.com/

On Sunday, October 11th Mike Guarino will be holding a “Columbus Celebration” at Amici’s in Linden, located at 1700 W. Elizabeth Ave. from 1 to 6 PM. Tickets are priced at $45 (Seniors $35). If anyone is interested in going, PLEASE contact me at 973-471-2458.
MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE! 

Keep Punching, 

President, Henry Hascup    




